
                                                 BEHALA  COLLEGE 
                      PARNASREE ,KOLKATA-700060 
 
 
 
 
                                                                     NOTICE 
 
 

It is our pleasure  to inform all the student's of 1st Semester that Certificate 
Course  of Rabindra Anushilan Kendra will start form 4th  December 2021. 
Interested students are requested to enroll in this Certificate Course and 
contact with the Bengali Department within 27th November 2021. Total seats 
are 50, the admission will be conducted first come first serve basic. 
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